From: Wong, Alex

To: Killmeyer, Samantha

Subject: FW: Maine DEP Planning Grant RFA#202501013 CANCELLED
Date: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 2:46:16 PM

Hi Sam,

Here’s the message posted to the watershed managers listserv (214 members)

From: Wong, Alex

Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 2:44 PM

To: News and discussion forum for watershed managers in Maine
<watershedmanagers@maillist.informe.org>

Subject: Maine DEP Planning Grant RFA#202501013 CANCELLED

Please be advised that due to an administrative error, RFA #202501013 - Nonpoint Source
Grant for Pollution Control Projects Watershed-based Plan Development HAS BEEN
CANCELLED. It will be replaced by RFA #202505068 — Nonpoint Source Grant for Pollution
Control Projects Watershed-based Plan Development in the very near future on the
Department of Financial Services website:

https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bbm/procurementservices/vendors/grants. Please be sure to
reference the new RFA and the information it contains when submitting an application.

New Question Deadline: 5/14/25
New Proposal Deadline 5/26/25

Please share with other interested parties.

Alex Wong (he/his/him)

Nonpoint Source Program Manager

Maine Department of Environmental Protection
17 State House Station, Augusta, ME 04333
207-694-9533 (cell)
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From: Wong, Alex

To: Killmeyer, Samantha

Subject: FW: Maine DEP Planning Grant RFA#202501013 CANCELLED
Date: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 2:45:22 PM

Hi Sam,

Here’s the message sent to our direct email list (147 members)

From: Wong, Alex

Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 2:43 PM

To: Wong, Alex <Alex.Wong@maine.gov>

Cc: Halligan, Addie <Addie.Halligan@maine.gov>; Feindel, Kristin B <Kristin.B.Feindel@maine.gov>;
Thompson, Kirsten M <Kirsten.M.Thompson@maine.gov>; Beane, Greg E
<Greg.E.Beane@maine.gov>; Maleri, John L <John.L.Maleri@maine.gov>

Subject: Maine DEP Planning Grant RFA#202501013 CANCELLED

Good afternoon all,

This email was sent bcc to all partners on the DEP’s NPS Program Grants direct email list

Please be advised that due to an administrative error, RFA #202501013 - Nonpoint Source
Grant for Pollution Control Projects Watershed-based Plan Development HAS BEEN
CANCELLED. Itwill be replaced by RFA #202505068 — Nonpoint Source Grant for Pollution
Control Projects Watershed-based Plan Development in the very near future on the
Department of Financial Services website:
https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bbm/procurementservices/vendors/grants. Please be sure to
reference the new RFA and the information it contains when submitting an application.

New Question Deadline: 5/14/25
New Proposal Deadline 5/26/25

This message will be posted on the Watershed Managers Listserv. Please share with other
interested parties.

Alex Wong (he/his/him)

Nonpoint Source Program Manager

Maine Department of Environmental Protection
17 State House Station, Augusta, ME 04333
207-694-9533 (cell)
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